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A critique to the decisions of the Executive Bureau of the Fourth International concerning the war in Ukraine 

The Executive Bureau of the Fourth International has issued two statements on Ukraine. One
before the invasion, on 30 January 2022, entitled "Against NATO and Russian military
escalation in Eastern Europe”; and another one after the start of the invasion, on 1 March 2022,
entitled "No to Putin’s invasion of Ukraine! Support the Ukrainian resistance! Solidarity with the
Russian opposition to the war!".
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